
City of Nampa
Public Works Business Item

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Daniel Badger

NUMBER: {{section.number}}-b

DATE: May 15, 2023

SUBJECT: Action Item: Authorize Mayor and Public Works Director to sign Zone 
A Sewer Rehab FY22 Change Order No. 1 with Iron Horse Pipeline 
Services LLC in the amount of $76,700.00 to cover the addition of a 
new pipeline requiring lining. (Approved in FY23 Budget)

Background Summary:

Each year as part of the City’s Asset Management program the Wastewater Division 
identifies sanitary sewer lines and infrastructure that need rehabilitation or 
replacement.

For FY22, the Wastewater Division identified approximately 15,684 linear feet of 
existing sewer main to be repaired or replaced.
  
After the Contract was signed, the City discovered an additional overhead sewer 
line which required lining. 
 

Reason for Project:

The pipeline, which was identified as requiring lining, is an overhead pipe which 
goes over a stream.  Failure of this pipe could have serious implications, so it was 
decided to add it to this contract with Change Order No. 1.  (see Exhibit A)

Funding/Project Costs:

The Zone A Sewer Rehab FY22 project has an approved FY23 Wastewater Division 
budget of $2,000,000.

Design & Construction Engineering & Inspection                           $127,545.00
Construction Contract                                                              $1,234,896.00



Change Order No. 1                                                               $     76,700.00
Total                                                                                        $1,439,141.00

Staff Recommendation:

The Engineering Staff and the consulting engineer J-U-B Engineers, Inc. have 
reviewed the change and accept the cost as being in line with similar work.

Legal has reviewed standard boilerplate bid forms and contracts.
 

Attachments:

Exhibit A:  Change Order No. 1

 


